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I am a  
RISING STAR 

at 
WINDMILL 

POINT! 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook! 

 

 
Our Mission 

Windmill Point 
Elementary 
promises to 
nurture a 

positive school 
culture and to 

ensure 
academic 

excellence by 
preparing 

students for 
college and 

career 
readiness 

through the 
fostering of 

self-
confidence, 

instillation of 
responsibility 

and 
development 

 

Nicole Ortega, Principal                   Windmill Point                   Kelly Nigro, Asst. Principal 

                                                          700 Darwin Blvd.  
Port Saint Lucie, FL 34953 

(772) 336-6950                                                                                   (772) 336-6962 (fax) 

Dear Families, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We hope your Winter Break was relaxing and that you had 
a safe and fun holiday! We are excited to have our Rising Stars back on 
campus, and we are looking forward to a great start to 2018! 

As we get back into the swing of things, we are excited for the events that will 
be upcoming this semester.  We are now half way through the school year, and 
testing season is fast approaching. Students and teachers are working hard to 
prepare!  Please ensure your student is in school, as every minute counts! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us!  

Sincerely, 
Nicole Ortega, Principal 
 
 

PTO Spotlight! 

Please join us for 
our PTO and SAC 

Meeting on: 

Tuesday 
Jan. 23rd 2018 

3:30 PM 

Important Upcoming Events 
January 15th: NO SCHOOL MLK Day 

January 19th: Report Cards 

January 23rd: Rising Star Ceremony 9:30 AM 

January 24th: Early Release 1:00 PM 

January 30th: Class Picture Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Reminder 
If you would like to volunteer at WMP 

or chaperone a field trip, you must 
complete a volunteer application. This 
must be done yearly. The application is 
on the SLC website, stlucieschools.org 

 

January 2018 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Parade 

Come have fun and cheer us on at the MLK 
Jr. Parade! The parade takes place on January 

15th, 2018 at 10:00 AM!  

See you there! 



 

 

Please remember 
to collect Box 

Tops for 
Education! 

These box tops 
earn money for 
our school and 

can be found on 
many food and 

household items! 

 

For more info 
please visit 

boxtops4education.com  

Congratulations to our December Rising Stars! 

K: Colby Phileus, Ashley McKenzie, Arianna Compana, Gianna Alba, 
Andrew Lemas Del Toro, Layla Folk, Tyler Sivalls, Oscar Bonilla. 

1st Grade: Kaylee Stephens, Isabella Nickson-Green, Evelynn Gonzales, 
Jose Flores, Janelle Sweeney, Aubrey Heard, Alexandra Brians, Abigail 

Nash. 

2nd Grade: Kianna Goodman, Kaylee Nguyen, Elaina Saa, Austin 
Pickering, Caleb Kulisek, Joshua Gonzalez, Mikaela Serbia Santillana, 

Elijah McKoy. 

3rd Grade: Ricardo Cruz Gonzalez, Makenna Sheffield, Caitlyn 
Kalichara, Kyle Tarbes, Alexander Colon, Brandon Hatton, Kylie 

Tarbes, Naven Luc, Jacinta Lopez-Batz. 

4th Grade: Hannah Ward, Elijah Rivera, Drew Cottin, Bryan Velasquez-
Xiloj, Violet Foreman, Joshua Zaldivar, Emmanuel Cicade Silveira, 

Kiara McDonald. 

5th Grade: Kristina Lyttleton, Ariel Delabra, Jenavieve Peloquin, Emma 
McGann, Vajae John, Remy Ward, Juliani La Hoz Alba 

We are PROUD OF YOU!  

 

 

Don’t forget to 
visit our school 

website! 

https://schools.stlu
cie.k12.fl.us/wmp/ 

 

 

Literacy Week! 

Come celebrate the love of literacy with our students!  Literacy week is 
January 22nd-26th, 2018!  We would love parents and families to come in 

and read to their child’s class! If you are interested in doing this, please 
contact your child’s teacher to schedule a day and time! 

 

 

Parents! Please 
remember that 

students cannot 
be dropped off 
prior to 8 AM, 
as there is no 
supervision 
available. If 
childcare is 

needed, please 
contact the 
Boys & Girls 

Club at: 

(772) 409-4491 
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